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  Weekly Buzz 

Welcome back to the Weekly Buzz. It has been a week of changeable weather this week 
so please remember to bring your coat in every day. 

Thank you  to all the children who have brought in a healthy snack of fruit or vegetables 
this week for break time. 

Congratulations to Year 2 who have had a fantastic week, winning both Tidy Classroom and the sports 
mascot for Go Noodle. 

Thanks to everyone who came to and helped out at the Summer Fair. Your support is much                 
appreciated. 

See you next week! 

25th September 2023              Dinner menu: Week 1 

St John’s the Evangelist 

Mass Times 

Saturday 6.30pm 

Sunday 9.00am and 

11.00am (Children’s 

Liturgy) 

Reminders 

A big thank you for all your support with our rescheduled Summer Fair. 

Harvest Liturgy will take place in school on 12th October and we will be collecting donations for 

Bridgnorth Food Bank in the Office w/c 9th October. No fresh food but any tins, packets, toiletries or 

baby goods would be much appreciated. 

Plea for spare colouring/puzzle/sticker books! If you have any spares please drop them into the office, 

we are running short in our Breakfast and Fun clubs. Thank you. 

Y3 will be having their free school diner on Thursday 28th. 

Y6 will be having their rescheduled Meet the Teacher session on Tuesday 26th at 4pm. 
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Monday 

 

Fun club  3.20-5.20 

Y6 Swimming 

 

Tuesday Fun club 3.20-5.20 

Y6 Meet the Teacher 4pm 

KS2 Cross Country at OWS 4.30pm 

Wednesday 

 

Fun club 3.20-5.20 

 

Thursday 

 

Fun club 3.20-5.20 

Y3 Free school dinner 

Friday Fun club 3.20-5.20 

 

Attendance for w/c 18/09/23 =  95.3% 

Reception 99.3% 

Year 1 91.6% 

Year 2 99.3% 

Year 3 93.2% 

Year 4 97.5% 

Year 5 95% 

Year 6 90.4% 

Whole school attendance this year = 96% 

Attendance Target—96% 

Happy Birthday and Best Wishes on your special day! 

Y5—Arthur 

Catholic Life 

This week the children have been focussing on the following: 
  
Jesus teaches us to forgive one another, and in doing so, we rebuild relationships and can live out Jesus’ 
teaching to ‘love one another.’ 
  
Dear God, 
Thank you that you are always ready to forgive me. 
Help me to say sorry and ask for forgiveness when I hurt others. 
Give me strength and courage to forgive those who hurt me. 
Amen 
  

New Y6 House Captains 

St Andrew: Jacob & Lauren St David: Lucas & Aria  St George: Issac & Indigo                                             

St Patrick: Huwie & Phoebe 



Celebration Assembly — Responsible 

Reception 

Poppy 

We have chosen Poppy this week for our responsible value because she is patient and 

waits her turn to put her coat and bag away. She looks after her belongings well and 

folds her jumper neatly into her drawer. She is responsible for what she plays with and 

always tidies it up and helps others too. She follows the routines for the start of the 

day and end of day well and always checks her drawer and remembers all her         

belongings. We are very impressed with Poppy’s great start to St John’s, and we love 

how we responsible she is. Keep it up, Poppy!  

Year 1 

Beatrice 

We have chosen Bea to receive our Star Value award this week. Bea is a very            

responsible member of our class. She is very helpful and I can rely on her to complete 

any task I give her. She is one of our ‘table helpers’ and she takes this role very        

seriously, making sure her friends have everything they need and also making sure 

they tidy up as a team. Well done Bea! I am lucky to have such a responsible person in 

the class! 

Year 2 

Bella 

Bella has been demonstrating the value of being responsible every morning when she 

takes down the register for her class. She walks sensibly and always remembers her 

manners when talking to the kitchen staff. She is becoming more responsible in class 

as well, sitting well and working hard in her lessons. Keep up the good work Bella and 

being responsible. 

Year 3 

Ella P 

Ella has made a fantastic start in year 3 and is always demonstrating how to be        

responsible. Ella is our register monitor, and she has enjoyed taking on this              

responsibility. Ella has shown she is responsible within her table group and helps to 

remind other children to tidy the table and remind them of the routines we have in 

year 3. Ella is showing she is responsible in her own learning and is working very hard 

in all subjects but particularly doing well in maths and PE. You have made a superb 

start Ella, well done. 

Year 4 

Lydia 

This weeks award goes to Lydia. Lydia is always a responsible member of our class, but 

we have been impressed with how much responsibility she takes in her own learning. 

She is always ready and respectful in lessons and this has helped her to improve in all 

that she has done. She has particularly taken responsibility in PE, she noticed how she 

could improve on a gymnastics move and did so with real determination. Well done 

Lydia, it’s been a pleasure to teach you so far. 

Year 5 

Tobias 

Toby has shown a responsible attitude this week, not only around the class but also 

with his learning. He is taking responsibility to push himself and be fully involved with 

lessons. He is polite and respectful to all around him. A pleasure to share a class with. 

Year 6 

Christina 

Christina is someone who always makes the correct choice regarding behaviour, jobs 

and her learning. Christina seeks help when struggling to x10, 100 or 1000 as she 

wants to take responsibility for her development. Furthermore Christina has already 

completed a book review for Bookfest. Well done Christina. 


